ALAN M. ARAKAWA Mayor

CAROL K. REIMANN Director

90

JAN SHISHIDO Deputy Director

2200 MAIN STREET • SUITE 546 • WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793 • PHONE (808) 270-7805 • FAX (808) 270-71655 MAILING ADDRESS: 200 SOUTH HIGH STREET • WAILUKU, HAWAII 96793 • EMAIL: director.hhc@mauficounty.gov

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL

ev C

August 10, 2017

Ms. Lynn A.S. Araki-Regan
Budget Director, County of Mau
200 South High Street
Wailuku, HI 96793

Honorable Alan M. Arakawa Mayor, County of Maui 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Michael White, Chair and Members of the Maui County Council 200 South High Street Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair White:

SUBJECT: GRANT REVENUE - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND HUMAN

CONCERNS - HUMAN CONCERNS PROGRAM - A&B KOKUA GIVING

CONTRIBUTION

In accordance with Ordinance No. 4456, Bill 65 (2017) Fiscal Year 2018 Budget, we are hereby transmitting to you a copy of the contribution award letter received from Alexander & Baldwin, Inc. for the program listed above, in the amount of \$20,000.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at Ext. 7805.

Sincerely.

CAROL K. REIMANN

Director of Housing and Human Concerns

Attachment

xc: Danilo Agsalog, Finance Director

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO. 17-336



822 Bishop Street Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 P.O. Box 3440 Honolulu, HI 96801-3440 www.alexanderbaldwin.com Tel (808) 525-6611 Fax (808) 525-6652

June 13, 2017

Mr. Roland Prieto, Assistant Administrator Ms. Grace De Silva, Program Specialist Kaunoa Senior Services Maui County Nutrition Program 401 Alakapa Place Paia, Maui, Hawaii 96779

Dear Mr. Prieto and Ms. De Silva:

On behalf of Alexander & Baldwin, Inc. and its Maui companies, I am pleased to enclose a grant in the amount of \$20,000 to continue our support of the Kaunoa Senior Services Nutrition Program. 2017 marks the 42nd year of A&B's support of Kaunoa's senior meals, outreach and educational programs.

Any recognition will be coordinated by Dana Gusman at (808) 525-6641 or dgusman@abinc.com. At your convenience, please complete and submit the enclosed form acknowledging acceptance of this donation from Alexander & Baldwin LLC Series T.

We extend our appreciation to the Maui County Nutrition Program's committed staff and volunteers. Best wishes for your continued service to the community.

Sincerely,

Meredith J. Ching Senior Vice President

huduth

Government & Community Relations

MJC:dg

Enclosure: Check #1863

Acknowledgement form

cc: Grant Chun

Rick Volner Jr. Glenn Wilbourn Norman Shinno